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We expect to be invited by the British Legion, as usual, to the annual Remembrance Day Service at the Cenotaph in Whitehall on 11th November.  We normally plan for an equal representation from the Old Cryptians' Club and the Crypt School.  After the Service in Whitehall, the Services and Civilian organization march round to Horseguards Parade and take the salute from a member of the Royal Family.
The event will be organised by Nino Pelopida (1955-63).
